PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH
OFFICE OF FINANQE & DEVELOPMENT OFFICER

No. Y532 - Y731 [FPO Dated C-’_/_Zi_’/[;’?d?l

[t has been brought to the notice of undersigned that
some unknown persons, posing themselves as employees of State
Bank of India, are making telephonic calls to employees and
pensioners of Panjab University seeking details of their Bank
Accounts and other information.

The matter was discussed with the Manager, SBI, Sector-
14 branch. The State Bank of India is taking necessary remedial
action in this regard at their own end. At the same time all the
employees and pensioners are advised not to share any information

relating to their Bank/Pension Account to telecallers.

O -n
Finance & De‘kiopment Officer

Issued to:

All the Chairpersons/Coordinators of all centres/
Heads of the Departments/Branches/

Directors of Regional Centres/Constituent Colleges
Panjab University, Chandigarh

Copy to the following for information/necessary action:

1. SVC

2. ACLA

3. DRA

4. All A.R.As




